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Roberta DiMezza

From: Mike Tally <mike.tally2@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 5:36 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H5436
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Dear House Judiciary Committee  
 
Please let it be known that myself and my family are gun enthusiasts. 
We all oppose any of the latest highly restrictive and very unconstitutional laws trying to eliminate almost all guns used 
by the many gun owners of the State of Rhode Island. 
In particular H5436 is unconstitutional at both the state and federal level. 
I urge you to oppose any bill that goes against your oath to uphold the Constitution of the State of Rhode Island (which 
H5436 most certainly does!). 
My local representatives almost never reply to my communications so I hope you are listening. 
 
Thank you 
Mike Tally 
34 Carver Ln 
Narragansett RI 02882 
401-741-2452 
Sent from my iPhone 


